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Spencer Hickman

From: Spencer Hickman
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 11:17 AM
To: Thomas Drzazgowski
Subject: DRC Fees

Tom, 
 
Do we add an addiƟonal fee for “UnadverƟsed public hearing” onto the fees? I don’t think I’ve ever done that for any 
DRC cases but I see it on the southern part of the vail crossings mixed use. 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


